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March 30th, 2018

Important Customer Information

Notification of Packing Specification Change

Dear customer;

First and foremost, thank you very much for your continued business. We are committed to continue to

deliver quality products to you.

With this letter we inform all Watec customers that we are initiating the following changing process for the

specification of packing.

1. Watec cameras to be regulated:

ALL Watec cameras starts with “WAT-*“, or “W-“

2. Specification change regarding operation manual
The operation manual attached to each package will be abolished for environmental protection. When

you need the manual, you can download it from our website.

3. Schedule
® Applied the above to the cameras which will have been manufactured since on April 16, 2018.

® Please note that we will switch automatically as soon as stock runs out.

Please feel free to contact us when you have any questions or when you need further information. Our sales

team will support you optimally.

Sincerely,

Watec Co., Ltd.
Sales Dept.
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